

Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D, Vice President Carl Weckerle, Secretary I. Susan Kattula, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

February 11, 2022

Dear WCS Community,

Warren Consolidated Schools will lift its requirement to wear masks in schools effective Monday, February 28, 2022.

In recent weeks, there has been a substantial decline in COVID cases, hospitalizations, and the surge of the virus, supporting this change.

Please know that WCS will continue to provide masks, hand sanitizer, and appropriate cleaning practices throughout our schools and buses to minimize the spread of the virus.

If you have any questions, contact your child's school, and thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent





11 فبراير/شباط 2022

عزيزي WCS المجتمع ،

ستقوم مدارس وارن الموحدة برفع متطلباتها لارتداء أقنعة في المدارس اعتبارا من يوم الاثنين 28 فبراير 2022.

في الأسابيع الأخيرة، كان هناك انخفاض كبير في حالات COVID، والاستشفاء، وطفرة الفيروس، ودعم هذا التغيير.

يرجى معرفة أن WCS ستواصل توفير الأقنعة ومطهر اليدين وممارسات التنظيف المناسبة في جميع أنحاء مدارسنا وحافلاتنا لتقليل انتشار الفيروس.

إذا كان لديك أي أسئلة، اتصل بمدرسة طفلك، وشكرا على دعمك المستمر!

اخلاص

روبرت د. ليفرنوا، دكتوراه

المشرف